
From: Daniel Nichols
Sent: 5/6/2015 9:30:27 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Hwys. 76 and 93.

Dear Governor Haley,

In theory I do support the gas tax increase, but I would like to be assured that all the money will 
not just go to the major highways, but instead go to other roads they are badly in need of repair.  
I am asking specifically about Hwy 93 between Central and Easley and Hwy 76 between 
Clemson and Anderson.  Is there any way to make sure funds get to these very badly damaged 
roads?  

Thank You 
Daniel Nichols   

Sincerely,

Daniel Nichols
Central, South Carolina


